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Summary 
 
At its meeting of September 21, 2022, the Urban Design Commission GRANTED FINAL APPROVAL of the report of the 
Façade Grant Staff Team for 3554 E. Washington Avenue in UDD 5. Registered in support and available to answer 
questions were Kirk Keller, representing Plunkett Raysich Architects; and Jerreh Kujabi, representing Midwest Gooh 
Group. Registered in support but not wishing to speak was Samba Baldeh.  
 
This item was approved as a consent item with the finding that all applicable standards are adequately addressed and 
with all the staff recommendations contained in the report.  
 
Action 
 
On a motion by Bernau, seconded by Klehr, the Urban Design Commission GRANTED FINAL APPROVAL. The motion was 
passed on a unanimous vote of (6-0). 
 
 


